



York Road, York, YO61 3EF Tel: +44(0)1347 821451

Web: www.easingwold.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@easingwold.outwood.com

Principal: Miss Laura Eddery

17th May 2022

Dear parents/carers

School meal prices from Monday 23rd May 2022

At Easingwold, we pride ourselves in being able to provide a wide range of nutritious hot and cold food before school, at break time and lunchtimes and appreciate the positive feedback we receive from our students and parents about the menus on offer.

However, I am writing to you today about the need for us to increase our food prices slightly. The price rises will take effect from Monday 23rd May 2022.

Unfortunately, due to increasing costs from our food suppliers we have no alternative but to increase the price of some items in our school meals from Monday 23^{rd} May 2022. The price of a meal deal will rise from £2.55 to £2.70. The price of a main course will rise from £2.20 to £2.35. Some of the snack items such as pizza, sandwiches and sausage buns will also be subject to a price rise.

There will be no price rise for fresh fruit, yogurts, cakes, tray bakes or drinks. We continue to work very hard to offer excellent value for money in our school meals and you will be aware that prices have not risen since 2019.

Please do get in touch with us at school if you have any concerns about these price rises and if you think that due to a recent change in circumstances your child may be eligible for free school meals. Similarly, please contact us at school if you wish to discuss any aspect of your child's education.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

L. Eddery.

Laura Eddery

Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.